
DCM Report Feb 1, 2017 

Attended the Area committee meeting in January. An Ad Hoc committee was formed that I joined to 

determine if the Area needs to have a technology committee. The committee has so far determined that 

a technology committee is probably needed and is in the process of defining guidelines for the area 

committee. 

I was happy to see our district represented by a few of us at the committee meeting. Thanks to Guy for 

coming out. 

 

Yours in service 

Laura Manaugh 

DCM District 11 


